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Principal/Vice-Principal Transfer Process 2024/2025:  The Superintendent is in discussions with 
Principals and Vice-Principals regarding next year's assignments. An announcement of placements 
for the 2024-2025 school year will be made at the end of April. 
 
Proposed Three-Year Calendar:  We are in the last year of the previously-approved calendar. The 
proposed three-
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French Immersion:  From February 4-10 Ecole Mt. Prevost recognized French Immersion Celebration 
Week by sharing fun facts about French Immersion and Francophone culture. They also came 
together to prepare for their annual Winter Carnaval which they celebrated February 20-23.  The 
children, parents, and staff of Ecole Cobble Hill celebrated Carnaval February 5-9, coinciding with 
French Immersion Celebration Week. Highlights included Carnaval Opening Ceremony assembly, 
canoe races in the gym, wear plaid day, Carnaval games, Potluck, French-Canadian Film Festival, and 
an end of Carnaval Parade on the Friday. 

International Women’s Day:  March 8 is a global day celebrating the social, economic, cultural and 
political achievements of women. The day also raises awareness of the progress made towards 
achieving gender equality and the work remaining to be done. The theme for 2024 is “Invest in 
Women: Accelerate Progress.”    

CUPE Spring Break Professional Development Opportunity: Inclusive Education is offering 
Understanding Autism for 30 participants from March 18-22.  

Field Trips: The Superintendent approved an out-of-province field trip for students in the International 




